
Southgate Board of Education Meeting 
January 2023 

Special Education and Preschool Report 
 
 
 

1. Preschool Little Cub School – the monthly session will be held January 13th.  
It is well attended and a lot of fun! 

 
2.  We have begun contacting parents and guardians of Preschool students for 

the Ready for Kindergarten Program.  Our second session will be held on 
February 16th.   
 

3. We are enjoying the fact that we are fully staffed and students are actively 
participating in collaborative and resource settings.  We have a great group 
of special educators! 
 

4. ATM meetings are being held as needed to address students with barriers 
to learning.   
 

 
 

 


